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July 7, 1983

BEco Letter No. 83 176

Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Licensing .

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

License No. DPR-35
Docket No. 50-293

Subject: Main Breakwater Surveillance

Reference: NRC Letter dated June 7, 1983 from Mr. D. B. Vassallo to Mr. W.D.
Harrington

Dear Sir:

In your letter of June 7,1983, you requested that we confirm our commitment to
implement a modification to our breakwater surveillance program. Specifically,
we are to perform a photographic survey of points along the seaward face of the
breakwater from a boat. The photographs are to be of the same general scale as
the ones included in our April 15, 1980 response to NRC. The purpose of this is
to affirm the position of each visible seaward side stone.

Herein we confirm our commitment to implement such a photographic survey as part
of our breakwater monitoring program.

We believe this satisfies your request. Should you wish any further information
concerning this submittal, please contact us.

Very truly yours.
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